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NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 
 

DRAFT STATEWIDE GENERAL NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE 
ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT FOR THE DISCHARGE OF STORM 

WATER ASSOCIATED WITH INDUSTRIAL ACTIVITIES 
(INDUSTRIAL GENERAL PERMIT) 

 
EXTENDED DEADLINE TO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water 
Board) will extend the deadline for comments on the draft Statewide General National Pollutant 
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit for the Discharge of Storm Water Associated 
With Industrial Activities (Industrial General Permit). 
 
The Notice distributed on January 28, 2011 required comment letters to be received no later 
than 12:00 Noon on April 18, 2011. This notice extends the deadline to 12:00 Noon on April 
29, 2011. State Water Board staff will not accept additional comment letters after this deadline 
unless the State Water Board determines otherwise. Please send comment letters to Jeanine 
Townsend, Clerk to the Board, by email: commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov (15 megabytes, 
or less, in size); by fax: (916) 341-5620; or by mail, addressed to:  
 

Jeanine Townsend  
Clerk to the Board  

State Water Resources Control Board  
1001 I Street, Sacramento, CA 95814  

 
Please indicate in the subject line:  

Comment Letter – Draft Industrial General Permit 
 

AVAILABILTY OF DOCUMENTS AND PROGRAM INFORMATION  
The draft Industrial General Permit and the existing Industrial General Permit are 
available to view or download on the Storm Water Web site: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/stormwater/industrial.shtml 
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For information regarding future public notices or status of the Industrial General Permit, 
please sign up for the “Storm Water Industrial Permitting Issues” electronic mailing lists 
at the State Water Board’s Lyris List Web site: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lyrisforms/swrcb_subscribe.shtml. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________                                                    _____________________________ 
Date        Jeanine Townsend 
        Clerk to the Board 


